Volleyball players, parents to meet Aug. 14
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L&T staff report

Lady Redskins volleyball will be having its first parent and player meeting at 6 p.m.,
Wednesday, August 14 g)

in the Liberal High School cafeteria. The meeting will be for all high school levels. The first day
of practice will be Monday, August 19 and the players will need to have all paperwork turned in
before practice begins. For more information call head coach Thais Baziquetto-Allen at
719-940-0718.




